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Reminder:  Valid ICD-9 and/or Principal Diagnosis Codes 

Required on CMS-1500, UB and ADA Claim Forms  

Valid ICD-9 diagnosis codes and/or principal diagnosis codes are required on all paper and electronic CMS-1500, 

UB and ADA claims submitted by any provider type.  Please refer to the claim form instructions posted on the 

Provider Billing Information webpage at www.medicaid.nv.gov. 

Please note:  The CMS-1500 and ADA claim forms also require the appropriate diagnosis pointers.  
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